421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Suiithfield, NC 27577

(919) 934-0061

May §, 2020

Re: Mr. Herman Pope
36 Tobacca Lane
Dunn, NC
To: Hamett Cowity Inspection

Dear Sir or Madam:

On May 4, 20201 made an ansite visit 0 36 'Dobgcéot Lape in Dunn, N.C. The purpos:
of this visit was fo make an investigation of the foofings for the proposed 52x28 Do

wide mobile home 4t this location. The Harnetwr County Inspector was concerned. abput
the sail Joad bearing capacity around perimeter and Ioad: bearing piers for the mopile
home support, Thers was some soil material had washed in op the required excav

footing. T was able to check the soil bearing capacity of the footings 6 below the was ed
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material and the sefl bearing results exceeded 3000 PSF. Howevet I did recommend:
the owser remove a minimum of 6” of the soil below the finished footing sub grade
pour the footings. The NC Regulations For Manufactured Homes 2004 Edition was 4
for this report, If 1 pan beof any more assistance; please feel free to contact me.
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